
Pamela Hallock 
52 Pond Street 
Newton, NH 03858 
 
October 6, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
We oppose Northern Pass.   It will compromise irrevocably the very landscape that makes NH, well, New Hampshire.  
The future of energy production is local and renewable.  Northern Pass is a dinosaur that benefits the few at the 
expense of our people, towns, and natural resources.  Please defend and protect New Hampshire from exploitation. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Pamela Hallock 
 


